
Moments of the Month - September

Hello!
Welcome back to ‘Moments of the Month’ - a monthly review of all the 
exciting things we’ve been up to in school.
Each class teacher has put together a slide to let you know about all of the 
lovely learning experiences your children have enjoyed over the past four 
weeks, so click on through and enjoy.
Don’t forget to click all the way to the final slide where you’ll also find the 
names in our achievement book and the house point results this week
Have a lovely weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday!
The Staff of Hartsbourne :-)



We have been 
working hard to 
learn all our new 

routines and 
explore the new 
resources in our 

classroom…

Reception

We practiced our cutting skills.We each drew a self-portrait.

We made Elmer puppets
Exploring the outside area.



Year 1

Toy Workshop

Bouncing into Year 1 



     
Year2

Bouncing into the new year! It’s not a mess, it’s maths!

Stretching it out in PE ! What’s inside a flower?!



Year 3
We loved bouncing into a new school year… …but it was hard work!

Learning French phrases through song! Dem bones dem bones, gonna label ‘em!



Year 4

Investigating our teeth in Science.

Team project day

Ancient Egyptian 
games



We started the school year by 
bouncing back into school

Forest School

Team building 

The start of our Puppet Project



In this month, we started by bouncing back into school and the Year 
6’s held their speeches to become this years house captains. 

Y E A R    6


